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Road update: Vineyard Way 
 
A private road construction company will be working within a city right-of-way at 
Vineyard Way to install sanitary storm, water mains and complete road construction.  
The work will begin March 20 through April 20.  The subject portion of Vineyard Way is 
not currently a through road for traffic.   
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